Jaguar Bulletin



PM-CTC Student Announcements - Thursday, May 3, 2018

This student bulletin should be read in the English/ESL classes. Maestros, please post this bulletin in your classroom!

"It always seems impossible, until it is done." Nelson Mandela

LEARNING ENRICHMENT TOMORROW

LE stands for Learning Enrichment, your opportunity to enrich your learning on Fridays from 8:55pm-9:45pm -

LE Option 1: PM Student Clubs - "Learn Something New; Meet Someone New!" See locations below:

- Typing Club Rm. 300 (Computer Lab)
- Funny Mathematics Club Rm. 401
- Financial Literacy Club Rm. 502
- Chess Club Cafeteria (back)
- Guitar Club Cafeteria (front)
- Karaoke Club Rm. 207

- Zumba Club Youth Center Dance Room
- Volleyball Club Youth Center Gym
- Basketball Club- Youth Center Gym
- Health Club Library
- Beauty Salon Club Rm. 400
- Reading Club Rm. 209 --NEW!

LE Option 2: Meet with Your Teacher(s) – "Get Academic Support!"

IF you would like to meet with your teacher for extra help or to make-up tests/assignments, please write your name on your teacher's sign-up sheet next to the classroom door. Teachers are inviting and encouraging students to sign up.

LE Option 3: "Sharing Life's Moments" with Maestra Araceli Sandoval in Room 504--NEW!

Come and share life experiences, blessings, successes, Miracles and happy thoughts with each other. Sharing is a good thing because the more we share, the more we have. Come join Maestra Araceli Sandoval during LE period in room 504. Hope to see you there!

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

Al Fresco Dining Tonight!

The cafeteria is closed **TONIGHT** for a special event from 5-9pm. Food will be sold from the side window during the dinner break. Extra tables have been set up outside the cafeteria for your al fresco ("in the cool air") dining experience.

No College Math Placement Test Tutoring with Sonny Wang This Week

This tutoring will resume next Friday (May 11th) during LE period for EPHS seniors planning to take the community college placement test this spring, summer or fall should attend.

Beware of the Oak Tree Caterpillars

Please do not approach or touch the Oak Tree caterpillars (worms). Skin contact with them may cause rash or other allergic reactions. The walkway between the main office and room 105 has been closed off. Also, be careful near the

Childcare Office and playground. The "worm season" is almost over, so be patient and protect yourself and your children from harm.

NWEA Testing Continues for ALL students in Math and Reading

Please remember to attend the day your class is scheduled to take it so you do not have to make it up later!

Limited Hours of the EPHS Computer Lab Until May 11th

The Computer Lab (Room 300) will be open to students on Fridays only until May 11th due to NWEA Testing.

Teaching Excellence Network (T.E.N.) Survey Loop: The T.E.N. Survey feedback loop window is now open and will close on Friday May 11th, 2018. ALL STUDENTS are requested to provide feedback by rating the individual teachers(s) on the qualities the student body selected as school priorities. Please follow the steps below:

- STEP 1: Use any desktop computer, laptop, chromebook, iPad, or smartphone
- STEP 2: Go to https://www.10teaching.net
- STEP 3: ENTER the individual PIN Code for each one of your teachers
- STEP 4: You will be directed to the Feedback Loop, select language of choice
- STEP 5: Answer the Question "Are you a ?" and Select "Student"
- STEP 6: Select "Now! Start the Survey"
- STEP 7: SAVE THE SCORE for each quality until you are done
- STEP 8: LOG OUT
- STEP 9: Repeat steps 1-8 for any other teacher you would like to provide feedback for.

Student Resource Advocate Available

Students who need assistance with housing, legal matters, DACA, immigration, applications, etc., please visit Roger Reguerin in Office 208.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Teacher Appreciation Week - May 7-11

Our teachers give so much to our students—inspiration, motivation and, ultimately, their futures. Next week we celebrate teachers and deliver our thanks and gratitude to them. Show your appreciation for our dedicated and hard-working teachers here at Escuela Popular!

Friday, May 11th 4:00pm: Viernes de Inmigracion:

EP Sponsored by Telemundo, four immigration attorneys will be answering questions to the community and our students regarding newer developments on immigration matters starting at 4:00 PM at the EP High School Cafeteria

Saturday, May 12, 6:30pm - 9:30pm - Zumbathon 2:

Join EPHS for a SECOND round of Zumba at the Alum Rock Youth Center @137 N. White Rd. You will enjoy a great session of exercise while moving and listening to some awesome music. Invite friends and family. There will be 10 Zumba instructors. Tickets for sale in the main office and by EPHS seniors. All proceeds will benefit the Senior Prom.

ESCUELA POPULAR STUDENTS ARE PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS - REMINDERS

Escuela Popular Students Behave Respectfully

The saying "Actions speak louder than words" is true when it comes to respect. You can show respect in many ways: by using good manners, giving off positive vibes with your body language (smiling, nodding), and obeying rules.

Escuela Popular Students Participate in Class

Talking in front of others is an important life skill. You will feel more confident if you are prepared. For example, while reading a novel that will be discussed in class the next day, you can jot down points you would like to make.